
Minutes of the NSCNA 
4120193 

A meeting of the North Shoal Creek Neighborhood 
Association was held at the North Village Branch 
Library on April 20,1993. Tomas Rodriguez presided as 
president. 

The purpose of the meeting was to elect new officers. 
The following slate of officers was presented to the 
organization and unanimously approved: 

Jerry Oakes President 
Kenneth Ragsdale Vice President 
Harold Anderson Treasurer 
Lynda Oakes Secretary 

The group agreed that a General Meeting would be held 
for the purpose of expanding the membership and general 
discussions, sometime in June or July. 

It was moved, seconded and approved that the meeting be 
adjourned . 
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